TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ATTORNEY'S OFFICE
MEMORANDUM
TO: Ronald W. Belmont, Mayor
Members of the Village Board
dei
FROM: Andrea C. Rendo, Deputy Village Attorney ;
DATE: June 22, 2021

SUBJECT:  Request to Withdraw from the Westchester County Sewer District

Attached herewith is a Memorandum from Michael J. Amodeo, Town Engineer requesting on
behalf of Homeowner Joshua E. Rockoff, that the property known as 6 Clinton Lane (Block 506
— Lot 4) be removed from the Westchester County Sewer District as the subject property is not
connected to any public or private sewer system.

[ hereby request that the Village Board adopt a Resolution, approving the withdrawal of 6 Clinton
Lane, Harrison, NY from the Westchester County Sewer District.
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